Dear friends,

Two weeks ago, a major earthquake measuring 8.0 on the Richter scale devastated an area of Sichuan, China that is roughly the size of Massachusetts, Vermont, New Hampshire and New Jersey combined. The scope of the destruction is unprecedented in the world: the death toll has reached 670,000 (as of May 27), 20,000 are still missing, 4,000 children have been orphaned, and 5 million people are now homeless. The victims desperately need our help.


To raise money for the victims, I will be participating in the Walk for Sichuan Earthquake Relief, which will take place on May 31 beginning in Boston Commons. The walkathon is organized by the Greater Boston Chinese Culture Association and 90 other Chinese organizations in Boston. 


 Please kindly consider making a donation to the victims of this horrible tragedy. For them, every dollar counts:

   $1 can feed one person for one day. 

   $20 can provide much needed medical supplies for a child.

   $100 can purchase a tent for an entire family. 

   $1,000 can build a temporary house.


If you would like to make a donation, please let me know, and I will put down your name and the amount on my pledge sheet. All donations are tax deductible. Thank you for your help and support! Every little bit will help the victims get past this difficult time and rebuild their lives.

Best regards,

[YOUR NAME]

